Columbia, South Carolina
November 10, 1955

The State Budget and Control Board met in the Office of the State Auditor
at 10:00 A. M. on November 10, to consider recommendations for the State Budget for
the fiscal year 1956-1957. AIl members of the Board were present.

The Board reviewed the requests of the departments and institutions and
studied the revenue estimate prepared by the State Auditor as to revenues of the
current and ensuing fiscal years. A revenue estimate was agreed upon.

The Board then outlined certain policies to be followed in preparing the
State Budget and directed the State Auditor to assemble a tentative Budget based on
these policies.

The Board then agreed to meet again on November 22 to give further study
to the Budget.

The Board then adjourned.
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